
         1 August 2016 
 
 
Town of Windsor Board Members: 
 
 

    For the month of July:  The final roll came out July 1st and the copy is in my office and 
on our town website.  We are currently on 2017 roll year now, so I can go out anytime and 
look at property for reassessment or new construction.  I have been busy trying to get my 
files all in order from the new sales.   I also took a few days off and went away. 
 
         Thank you, 
          
         Becky A. Ottens 
         Town of Windsor Assessor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


